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Mrs Helen Dalton, MP 
Chair  
Committee on Children and Young People  
Parliament House 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Via: childrenyoungpeople@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 
8/04/2024 
 
Dear Chair, 
 
Re: Clarification of evidence/transcript for 2024 Review of Annual Reports and Other Matters of the Office of the 
Advocate for Children and Young People and the Office of the Children’s Guardian  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to clarify the evidence I provided to the Committee on Children and Young People 
during my oversight hearing on 18 March 2024. I have reviewed the uncorrected transcript and wish to correct and 
clarify the following matters for the record.  
 
On page 4, paragraph 6 I was asked:  
 

Dr Amanda Cohn: I am also really interested in the report that you did about young people's perspectives on 
vaping. I know NSW Health is rolling out a campaign. Was your office or were the voices of young people 
consulted or included in the development of that campaign? 

Zoë Robinson: From the very beginning our office has been very engaged in that work, as you could 
appreciate. I do want to acknowledge the Cancer Institute, Health and the Cancer Council for engaging with 
us, and young people did review some of those campaigns. 

I am advised that from the very beginning our office has been very engaged in that work, as you could appreciate. I 
do want to acknowledge the Cancer Institute, and NSW Health for engaging with us, and young people did review 
some of those campaigns. 

On page 5, paragraph 1 I said: 

The work that is now happening between the nib foundation and the Cancer Council around designing an app 
and a tool that is accessible to young people, again, is being informed by young people. Our office has worked 
really closely with Health and our friends across the Cancer Institute and Cancer Council around that and 
continue to do so.  

I am advised that the work that is now happening between NSW Health and the Cancer Institute around designing 
an app and a tool that is accessible to young people, again, is being informed by young people. Our office has 
worked really closely with Health and our friends across the Cancer Institute around that and continue to do so.  

 






